
From: Thelen, Lonna 

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:18 PM 

To: Lobato, Elena 

Subject: FW: CPC SN 19-00045 (Blamiers Way Street Name Change) 

 
Elena, 

  Please include this in the packet for City Council for the Blamires Way street name change. 

                Thanks, 

                Lonna 

 

Lonna Thelen, AICP, LEED AP BD&C 
Principal Planner  |  South Team 
Phone:  (719) 385-5383 

Email:    lthelen@springsgov.com 

 

From: Patrick Tolbert [mailto:blushok@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:01 PM 

To: Thelen, Lonna <Lonna.Thelen@coloradosprings.gov> 

Subject: CPC SN 19-00045 (Blamiers Way Street Name Change) 

 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Good Morning!  I wanted to drop you a quick note to let you know that my wife Tanja and I 

OPPOSE the street name change that has been proposed by the Blamier's.  Please leave the street 

named Imola Way.  

 

We appreciate your service to our wonderful city! 

 

Very Best, 

 

Patrick & Tanja Tolbert 

719-684-4499 


